
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 1209 
 

asked on 27 October 2022 
 

MR R KATTER ASKED THE MINISTER FOR REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND 
MANUFACTURING AND MINISTER FOR WATER (HON G BUTCHER)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Bradfield Scheme expert review panel, which was convened in 
2020 and provided its report to the Palaszczuk Government some months ago—  
 
Will the Minister advise (a) how much this panel’s work has cost in total and (b) when 
the expert panel’s report will be released to the public? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Bradfield Regional Assessment and Development Panel completed a 
comprehensive assessment of Bradfield and Bradfield-like schemes, including 
technical investigations, costing approximately $1.396 million.  
 
The panel’s report will be released once it has been fully considered by the Queensland 
Government.  


